## Amerman's Birthday Book Club

a great way to celebrate your child's birthday and support our Media Center!

## How it works:

- 1. Pay using the QR code below.
- 2. During your child's birthday month\*, he or she will choose a beautiful new book from a selection of hardcover titles as a donation to the Media Center. We will put your child's name on a commemorative bookplate inside the book, celebrate them on our Birthday Book Club bulletin board, present them with a fun bookmark and eraser, and make them feel like an all-around Reading Rock Star!

\*for June – September birthdays, we will celebrate during their half-birthday month ©

It's that easy... and a great way to encourage reading, make your child feel Amerman's Media Center.







**SCAN ME**